
From: Marcia DeBoer <deboer.me@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 10:59 AM 
To: office@jbradleymoore.com; Dempsey, Glen <GDempsey@a2gov.org>; Building Department 
<BuildingDept@a2gov.org>; Dohoney Jr., Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org>; Jeff DeBoer 
<jeffdeboer59@gmail.com> 
Subject: 721 S Forest - proposed zoning change 
 
 
Dear City Administrator, Building Inspectors and Council,  
 
We are opposed to this zoning change. 
 
We have LARGE buildings being constructed in various sites around the city - 
Broadway, Pauline... 
We don't even know if these sites are filled.   
 
This zoning change would set precedence in a negative way for the nearby 
neighborhoods the community relishes.   
 
Sincerely,  
Marcia & Jeff DeBoer 
1515 Cambridge Rd 
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